
 

                                      15.11.2021 – Hand, Foot & Mouth 
 
We have confirmed cases of Hand, foot and mouth in Reception classes 
today. Please do not be alarmed, this is a common viral infection that often 
goes away by itself. Below is some information taken today off the NHS 
website. The link is also on our school app. 
If children are well in themselves, they do not need to be off school.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


